SHOALHAVEN PC USERS GROUP NEWS April 2019

Our third meeting for 2019 is Friday, April 19. It begins at 7.30 pm and Visitors welcome

Sunday Special Interest Group Sunday, April 21

Dear Members.

This letter will probably be shorter than in recent times as I spend time with family members in distant dry and dusty places.

Richard shared thoughts that probably reflect many of our own as Easter, ANZAC day and anniversaries of family or friends come to mind. I'm taking the liberty of using his words in this extract from his recent Facebook post:

6th Anniversary
I usually have Easter as the marker to remind me of this significant event. Each year Easter moves a little and I find myself feeling sad for that little longer Ian and Elaine may be gone but they will never be forgotten in the memories and hearts of so many...Findsen Family and SES Family alike, Our thoughts are with Ian and Elaine's friends and family at this time and every year.

Bev and Max were kind enough to remind me a brief letter would perhaps be useful for others like me who might forget that our meetings will be on the dates listed above. If you are able to attend, there will be others still in town and keen to get on with the business at hand.

Our last meeting was up to Jack's normal high standard as he shared thoughts on Language...how we use it and how we came to use it. It's an ever changing process and, as he presents it, can even be humorous.

Apart from my very relaxed (lazy) mood which partly explains the short letter, another distant cousin has surfaced in our family tree through their DNA after living over here for many generations and the loss of documentation that would have avoided the isolation. It's nice to meet new family members. I knew their grandparents in Harden about 80 years ago.

Pictures of the Royal Easter Show have circulated in the west I guess Faye and her exhibits will feature in the 'best of show' lists for 2019.

Do you know this young bride and groom?



From our last meeting...several were left wondering, If Gail is at our next meeting, ask her.

There is probably more to say but I'll just wish you all a Safe and Happy Easter and join with you in silent thought on Anzac Day.

Frank.